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REDFIELD, SOUTH DAKOTA
Feb. 13, 1968

Carl Dabelstein
1419 South 54th Street
Omaha, Nebraska 68106

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

This letter will confirm vour reception report
of our station on February 2, 1968 at 12:27 AM.
At that time were being monitored by the
Commercial Radio Monitoring Co. for a frequency
measurement report.

~ Thank you for your letter and I am sorry that
I was unable to answer it sooner.
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Sl Robert E. Miller,
h Chief Engineer



